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From: David Shiflett <dshiflett@rowan.digital>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Tamra Mabbott

Cc: Albrich, Elaine; Mark Patton; Bobby Hollis

Subject: Proposed Municipal water supply route-County Road R.O.W.

Attachments: Proposed POM Pipeline route.kmz

[EXTERNAL]

Hi Tamra, 

As discussed earlier today, Here is the proposed route for the Municipal water supply line to our project boundary. 

Also, It was shared by Mark Pafton that he had discussed and confirmed approval to place in the Tower Road R.O.W. 
with Eric. 

David Shiflett 
Director,Development 
(m) 231-218-6278
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